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COVID -19 Protocols 

Parents/Guardians and Staff are expected to screen for COVID-19 symptoms each day prior to 

attending school. 

Students or Staff should stay home if experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 or any other illness. 

Students or Staff testing positive for COVID-19 are quarantined. 

Those quarantined may return to school under the following guidelines: 

After day 10 (Day 11) if Student or Staff HAS NOT been tested and HAS NOT 

developed new symptoms 

         or 

With a negative COVID test on or after day 5, Student or Staff can return to school after 

day 7 (Day 8) if they have NO new symptoms. 

Parents/Students or Staff will be notified if it is determined there was close contact with a person 

who tests positive for COVID-19. 

Students or Staff who come into close contact with a COVID-19 positive individual should self-

monitor for symptoms and may return to school or self-quarantine. 

All school-sponsored activities and athletic teams will continue to adhere to guidelines put in 

place by the District. 

Distancing is encouraged as possible. 

Masks not required. 

***PLANS SUBJECT TO CHANGE*** 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

https://www.jenksps.org/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/6109add5b34f9/Symptom%20Chart%20Final.pdf



